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The 3" annual jump-a-thon with proceeds going to benefit St. Jude Children’s
Hospital will take place November 14-18 on the campus of Southwestern Oklahoma
State University in Weatherford.

Tau Kappa Epsilon fraternity members will be jumping on a trampoline for 101 straight
hours through 5 p.m. on Friday, November 18, in front of the Memorial Student Center
on the SWOSU campus.

TKE President Travis McKinzie said all proceeds from the jump-a-thon will go to the St.
Jude Children's Hospital, which uses donations to provide families with healthcare for
their children.

McKinzie said TKEs will be collecting donations at the site of the jump-a-thon. For
additional information, contact McKinzie at 580.284-9647.



